Lay person appointed Designated Person for Kerry Diocese Safeguarding Children

As part of the ongoing work of the Kerry Diocese in the area of Safeguarding Children, Mr Jim Sheehy has been appointed as Designated Person. He will be responsible for the reporting of complaints of child abuse to the civil authorities and for the management of all cases reported to the Diocese. He is also responsibility for reviewing past practice within the Diocese with a view to ensuring we learn from the past and that our current policies and practices are of the highest standard possible.

He is a native of Dublin and has lived in Tralee for many years. His initial work was in in youth work in Inner-City Dublin before taking up a childcare post in Drogheda at a time when residential homes were progressing from the old intuitional model to community based ‘group homes’. He then moved to Limerick to work on the NYP (Neighbourhood Youth Project) in Southill, which involved working with at risk youth and their families in a community based setting. In the mid 70’s he joined the National Rehabilitation Board (NRB) and worked for many years providing a guidance and counselling service for people with disabilities in Kerry. In 2000 Jim moved to the Health Board, which became the HSE, where he held a number of senior posts in the disability services area. He retired from the HSE at the end of 2009. 

Jim is currently vice-chairman of the Board of Directors of the Kerry Parents and Friends Association, likes to keep active and continues to find time to windsurf in the waters around Kerry. He is married to Una and they have three adult children. Having three grandchildren also keeps him young and active.

He succeeds Fr Padraig Walsh as Designated Person and can be contacted on 087-636 2780 which is the mobile number displayed on posters in all church of the Diocese he can also be contacted through the Bishops Office in Killarney (066) 6631168. Fr Padraig Walsh will assist him as deputy Designated Person.

